
Town of Mashpee 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 
The Town of Mashpee through its Town Manager is inviting qualifications for design and construction 
administration for HVAC Upgrades at the Mashpee Public Schools (Middle-High School and Quashnet 
Elementary).   
 
The RFQ can be requested beginning Wednesday, May 1, 2024 by emailing the Department of Public 
Works, at dpw@mashpeema.gov.   
 
Qualifications shall be received through the Dropbox link “Mashpee Middle High & Quashnet 
Elementary Public Schools – Designer Submissions” on the website for Anser Advisory, the Owners’ 
Project Manager, until 1 pm on Wednesday, May 22, 2024.   
 
The Town of Mashpee reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and to waive any formality if it is 
in the best interest of the Town to do so. 
 

Per order of Rodney C. Collins 
Mashpee Town Manager 

 


